
From: Jason Cline <jcline@isd1.org>
Date: Mon, Jun 30, 2025 at 11:51 PM
Subject: Resignation
To: Dan Stifter <dstifter@isd1.org>

Good evening Dan,

Please accept this email as my formal letter of resignation as Activities Director and 
Head Girls Golf Coach for Aitkin Public Schools.

Per our conversation last week, I would still like to retain my position as morning weight 
room Supervisor.

I would also like to stay on as a volunteer coach as well.

I have enjoyed my 10 years in Aitkin Public schools and wish the district the best of 
luck.

Thank you,

Jason

Jason Cline
Activities Director
Physical Education Teacher
Substance abuse teacher
Head Girls Golf Coach
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